



www.ottawagymnasticscentre.ca

March 18, 2021

Update on COVID-19 Restrictions

Dear OGC Families,

With the announcement from the provincial government today of Ottawa moving into the "Red" zone of the provincial framework, we at the Ottawa Gymnastics Club will move to our red zone schedule. This means that we will have to suspend all recreational activities until we are able to move back to the "Orange" zone.

The current session you are registered for will continue once we return to the "Orange" zone. Your class will be scheduled at the same time on the same day. The session will continue until we reach the number of weeks remaining in your class. Should there be any changes we will update you before we resume classes.

We appreciate your patience, and continued support. Please take care and stay safe.

Sincerely, Robin Buttigieg Recreational Manager